
Town Board Meeting 
March 11, 2013  
Immediately Following Public Hearing 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $69,575.09; 
Equipment Fund - $189,901.53; General Savings Account - $323,639.33; Checking Account - 
$136,835.69; Cemetery Fund - $19,436.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - 
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,339.48 .  
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes for the February 11

th
 meeting with a change made. Motion 

passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve payment of vouchers #1321 through #1375.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
No license applications 
 
The clerk noted that she had received a copy of a resolution that was passed by the Town of Pine River 
and two from the Town of Birch, and an e-mail from Orrin Kohlberg concerning the proposed gravel pit on 
Crass Road. 
 
Byron Lange reported that a search had been done by Lincoln County Abstract and that there we no 
mention of the width of Nibler Road so the road would be 66 feet according to State Statutes. 
 
Signs for the cemetery were discussed. Justin Lemke will be contacted to see if he might be interested in 
giving the town a price to make them.  
 
Bob and Phil Zipp were at the meeting for information on whether lots had been set aside in Block 27 for 
veteran’s burials. It was decided to wait until spring to look at the area to see how many lots might be 
available. 
 
There was nothing to report for building and grounds. 
 
Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the revised Plan Commission Resolution. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Plan Commission Chair Harry Gladwin reported that there were several residents at the February 25

th
 

meeting that were concerned about the proposed County Materials Conditional Use Permit for a gravel pit 
on Crass Road. Those concerns will be discussed at the March 25

th
 meeting. 

 
There will be a closed session meeting on March 14

th
 at 5:00 P.M. to work on a contract for the Clerk and 

Deputy Clerk positions. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

 


